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Welcome to the Nundle Community Newsletter We need your news ! 
The Newsletter is in simple format. Articles should be either delivered in hard copy to the TRC Nundle Office, 
or emailed to Gae Sipple: g.sipple@tamworth.nsw.gov.au  
All material must be at Council by the 24th of each month, for the following month’s edition.  

    Nundle Library / Council  Office  
Opening hours 

Nundle Council Office & Library is  opened 10am—2pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday &    Saturday. 

The Office & Library are CLOSED THURSDAY & SUNDAY       Ph 67693109 

Nundle Book Club -Will be held on Wednesday 5th June 2019 at 7.30pm at Nundle  Library. 

 Everyone welcome 

Movie Night@ Nundle Library Movie night will be on Wednesday 19th June 2019 at 7.30pm. Bring your own 

chair and nibbles  For more information about the movies please ring 67693109 during library hours or join our 

Facebook page. 

Out of Hours Returns Box—for library books will be at the Nundle Visitor’s Outlet. If you need to  return books 

outside Nundle Library opening hours just place them in the box and they will be collected by library staff 

Nundle Seed Library– New seeds are available for “borrowing” at Nundle Library just in time for    

winter. Call in and see the new collection: - we have rocket, broccoli, parsley, spring onion, rad-

ish, beetroot, borage and more. If you are a keen gardener, you may also like to contribute seeds 

to share with the community. 

Tech Savvy Seniors 10:00 -am—12pm Tuesday June 4th : “Sharing Photos and Other Attach-

ments” Tuesday, June 18th: “Introduction to Cyber Safety” For more information, contact Nundle       

Library: 67693109  

Crochet Workshops June 4th and June 18th. For more information, contact Nundle Library: 67693109  

 

GoCo Services 
Rachel from GoCo will be at the Nundle Office of Tamworth Regional council every Friday from 10am-3pm 

Look for the GoCo sign on the footpath– call in and have a chat or call 67603937 or 0427822768 

 

My TRC app 

The smart way to 

 Report a problem 

 Check if a sports field is open 

 Check your waste service pick up day 

 Or just contact Council quickly and easily 

on your smartphone with a touch of your 

finger  

Commonwealth Drought Assistance available from St Vincent de Paul. 
The St Vincent de Paul Society has received more Drought Assistance Packages to be used by the end of this financial year 

(June 30th)  

 Each Package is worth a total of $3000, consisting of a $2000 Direct Grant to the recipient and $1000 to be applied to the 

recipient’s business costs. 

Farmers, farm hands and farm contractors who have not already received a Package from St Vincents or another charity in this 

financial year may apply. The number of Packages for the New England / North West is limited. 

If you would like to apply, please contact the St Vincent De Paul Society in Armidale on (02) 57760200 during normal office 

hours. As packages are limited, paper work must be submitted by the applicant and assessed and successful grants must be 

used before 30th June 2019, please contact St Vincents as soon as possible. 

Information supplied by the NSW Farmers Association. 
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Anglican Parish of Nundle with Woolomin and Dungowan 

The Parish is preparing to welcome a new Vicar, Rev Stephen Etherington, who will commence ministry 

in the here on 1 July.  Stephen is a teacher, linguist and ordained priest of the Anglican Church.  He and 

Narelle and family spent 40 years in the Northern Territory where Stephen worked with the Church Mis-

sionary Society as a teacher, Bible translator and pastor, ministering with Aboriginal communities. Ste-

phen and Narelle retired to Tamworth in 2012. 

Stephen has accepted the invitation to become Vicar of the Parish (Part time). He already teaches Scrip-

ture at Nundle Public School. 

 A service of induction, conducted by the Bishop of the Diocese of Armidale, Rev Rick Lewers, will take 

place at All Saints Anglican Church Nundle on Sunday 14th July at 10.00 am. 

The View from 1919 
This year marks the 100th anniversary of Tamworth Regional Gallery. To mark the occasion, the Gallery is holding an exhi-

bition which “examines the different styles, themes, media and diversity of art making in this period.” 

The exhibition runs from 1 June 2019 to 28 July 2019. The Gallery is open Tues—Fri from 10am to 5pm and Sat-Sun 10am 

to 4pm. 

Did you know that your local CNRL library doesn’t just loan books? 
 

 It’s free to join  

 Lets you borrow up to 50 items  

 Gives you access to books, DVDs and CDs from right across the region, and even from other library 

systems 

 Loans digital books for your e-reader  

 Lets you listen to music through Freegal 

 Loans  packets of seeds (that you don’t have to return) but which you can contribute to 

 Has lots of information about what’s happening in Arts and Literature around the region 

 Holds free classes, craft workshops and author talks, as well as hosting a bookclub 

 Has a movie night once a month 

 Has pamphlets and publications from TRC on everything from garbage collection to weed control to 

town planning 

 And we have free Wi-fi! 
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2018-19 

January 

 Fund raiser Go for Gold-

Trivia Night– 2019  17th 

January 

 

February 

28th -Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

March 

Nundle Country Picnic  

17th March 

Fundraiser Go for Gold 

Bingo Night –29th March 

April 

Go for Gold Chinese 

Festival 

 
. 

May 

Great Nundle Dog Race  

1st Sunday in May 

(Ph.67693253) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

 

June 

July 

 

August 
31st—Rates Installment 

Due 

 

September 
Nundle CWA Preschool  

Fundraiser 

(ph:67693188)  

 
 

October 
 

 

Nundle Campdraft 

(ph:67693368) 

 

 

November 

  
Nundle CWA Art Show  

(ph: 0429 816 472) 

Nundle Lions Twilight 

Christmas Market  

(ph0438936457 ) 

 

31st—Rates Installment 

due 

 

December 
Nundle Pool Party 

 

 

 ♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣♣ 

 

Nundle Catholic Church 
Service - 

St Peters’ 10am on 2nd & 

4th Sunday of month 

Nundle Anglican Church 

Services-    All Saints’ 

Nundle 
9:00am every Sunday 

except 

11am every 3rd    Sunday 

St Mary’s Woolomin 
9am 3rd Sunday of month 

Tamworth Regional Council The Nundle Office & Library is open Mon, Tues, Wed & Fri 
10am-2pm Sat 10am-2pm(Library Only) Closed Thurs & Sun  

Nundle Office ph:67693 205 or Nundle Library ph: 67693109  For emergencies please call 
6767 5555.  

Nundle Landfill hours  Wed 1pm-4pm Thurs 9am-12noon & Sunday 9am-12 noon   

Nundle Heated Pool. ph: 6769 3111 Mon Closed Tues - Fri 12:00pm - 6:00pm Sat & Sun 
12:00pm - 6:00pm January school holidays Mon closed Tues-Sun 12noon to 7pm 
 

Nundle CWA Art Exhibition Committee 
Do you have a painting at home that no longer gives you a buzz!  Nundle CWA Art           

Exhibition has the answer– our preloved section will be part of the exhibition again this 

year. You can enter your pre loved painting for free with a part of the sale price going to 

the Art Exhibition committee . More information will be available on the schedule and 

entry form out later this year 
 

Nundle Community Health 

Flu immunisations– if you are over 65 and haven’t had your flu                

immunisation yet please ring Vicki  at the Nundle Community Health Centre 

on 67558001 to make an appointment to have one 


